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Upcoming Events:
5th November- Guy Fawkes
11th November- Rememberance
13th November- World Kindness day
8th December- Christmas Jumper day
19th December Last day of term

Welcome Back!

Information

Dear Parents/ carers
HERE WE ARE AT THE END OF TERM ONE ALREADY!

The team and I are very proud of how the pupils have
settled back in after the summer holidays AND moving to
a new unit! We have had a great term with lots of science
experiment's, trips to the park and developing our
understanding of different emotions. We look forward to
welcoming the pupils back on Monday 4th November.
Please could you ensure Children have suitable clothing
for the upcoming weather including spare clothes and
Wellies. 


